

CARNARVON PAC 2021/2022 Direct Gift Campaign

Dear Carnarvon Families,

It's that time of year again! The Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) needs your help. Things are slowly getting back to normal but there are still many fundraisers we are unable to run due to restrictions. That coupled with not being able to run any fundraisers last year has put us in the position of not having the surplus of funds we have had in the past.

We know you appreciate the opportunity to help enhance and broaden children's learning experiences at our school. To be able to continue to do such things, we need to raise some funds and our goal is big... get ready because we're aiming to raise:

\$20,000

Together we can make it happen! Every dollar counts and makes a big difference for our children and community. Please consider making a contribution, whether it's \$5, \$20, \$50, \$100, \$500, \$1,000 or even consider sponsoring an activity near and dear to you. We would love to hear from you!

Our wonderful Teachers are hoping to support their educational activities with the following wish list:

Afro-Cuban Drumming Workshop	\$1,250
Library	\$ 450
Garden (Soil; Seeds)	\$ 500
Outdoor Equipment	\$ 500
Indigenous Drum & Storytelling	\$2,000
Fish on the Fence School Wide Program	\$4,874
Hands-On Science Kits	\$ 650
Physical Education Programs	\$4,000
Kits Gymnastics (2 weeks)	\$2,000
Rugby (1 week)	\$2,000
Presentations:	
Anti-Bullying Day Magic Shows:	\$ 901
Saleema Noon Body Science Vids:	\$1,575

How to give: VSB online portal (preferred method)

- Visit the: VSB Online Donation Portal at...
 https://www.vsb.bc.ca/District/Contacts/Donations/Pages/Default.aspx
- Complete the online form
- IMPORTANT: In "Fund Destination" select "E Carnarvon PAC"
- You can make your secure payment using your username and password for SchoolCashOnline (as for field trips, etc.) or checkout as a guest.
- If you are unable to use the online system, and need to pay by cheque, please contact either the PAC or main office.

Tax Year Deadlines

We are very grateful to receive a donation *anytime!* However, please note the following deadlines for *2021* tax receipts: **Gifts online** must be received by **December 30st**, **2021**.

Privacy & Oversight

Your donation will be kept secure and confidential. Funds will be designated strictly for Carnarvon programs/PAC initiatives. PAC spending decisions are made according to PAC bylaws.

All Carnarvon parents are welcome to participate in PAC. PAC bylaws, meeting minutes and financial statements are posted on the PAC website.

Any questions please feel free to contact your PAC Members: Nicole Ricci-Stiles (Direct Drive Fundraising Coordinator), Anna Morfidis (Chair), Sherri Morrison (Vice Chair), Narrinder Dhanoya-Bhangu (Treasurer) and Marlene Matsuba (Secretary) via email at info@carnarvonpac.ca